
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
We are holding an information evening for parents/carers of our year 6 pupils on Wednesday 
19th September at 6.00pm.  This is an excellent opportunity to find out about the tests that your 
child will be taking between 13th – 16th May 2019. 
 
Although this seems a long way in the future, the tests are challenging and it is important to 
prepare the children fully for the challenges they will face. They will certainly benefit from your 
support over the coming months. You will be able to look through the most recent tests and see 
the kind of questions pupils will be asked and the problems they are expected to solve. 
 
It is an ideal opportunity to find out how you can best support your child and ask questions 
which there may not be time for at parents evening.  
 
At the meeting we will also be able to answer any other queries about the year 6 curriculum, 
including our residential trip to Dobroyd Castle in March. 
 
This meeting is for parents/carers only, however we do understand that some parents may not 
be able to attend if we do not provide a ‘crèche’ type facility. We have, therefore, put a crèche in 
place for the session; please ensure you contact the school office to book places in advance. 
Thank you. 
 
It will be lovely to see you there. Coffee/tea and biscuits will be served upon arrival. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H Mudd 
Y6 Leader 


